
 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

 
The City of LaBelle will hold a public meeting 
June 6, 2022 at 2:00 P.M. in the City Commission 
Chambers, at City Hall, 481 W. Hickpochee 
Avenue, LaBelle, FL 33935 to meet with L.K. 
Nandam, District 1 Secretary, of the Florida 
Department of Transportation to discuss road and 
traffic concerns within the City of LaBelle. 
 

SPECIAL REQUIREMENTS:  IF YOU REQUIRE SPECIAL 
AID OR SERVICES AS ADDRESSED IN THE AMERICAN 

DISABILITIES ACT, PLEASE CONTACT THE CITY 
CLERK’S OFFICE (863-675-2872), NO LESS THAN FIVE (2) 
DAYS PRIOR TO THE ABOVE STATED HEARING DATE. 

 


